
Test before you rest!
Safer CHB is offering local 
residents the opportunity to get 
their electric blanket checked for 
free, creating safer homes and 
reducing the risks of fire. Bring 
along your electric blanket to  
the Waipukurau Fire Station  
on Russell Street on Wednesday 
3 April between 9am to 1pm 
for free testing by a certified 
electrician. Alternatively, you  
can drop your electric blanket  
off at the Waipawa Library or  
Te Huinga Wai between Monday 
25 March and Tuesday 2 April 
and we will arrange for them  
to be tested and returned to you.
For the latest information and 
updates follow the Safer Central 
Hawke’s Bay Facebook page.

On Thursday 7 March we welcomed our most recent citizens  
to Central Hawke's Bay.
Our 19 new citizens have come from all around the globe – England, 
Philippines, Scotland, South Africa, United Kingdom and United States  
of America.

Nau mai haere mai ki a koe me o whānau ki te rohe o Tamatea.
Ngā mihi ki a koutou mo te uru mai ki te whānau ko Tamatea.
We welcome you and your family to Central Hawke’s Bay.
Thank you for joining the family that is Tamatea.

The Central Hawke’s Bay District Libraries recently launched  
Storywalk® in Central Hawke’s Bay. 
This initiative aims to foster a love for reading among children, 
enhancing their literacy skills while enjoying quality time with 
friends and family amidst nature, all for free!
Embark on a leisurely stroll through Nelly Jull Park where 
Storywalk® boards are on display, showcasing pages from the 
children’s books “Pita Pekapeka P.P. and the Four Naughty Boys” 
by local author Mary Kippenberger. This captivating display  
will be available throughout March and April, offering plenty  
of opportunities for you and your whānau to immerse  
yourselves in the joy of reading.
Head to Nelly Jull Park, follow the Storywalk® and share the  
fun on social media by tagging us @centralhawkesbaylibraries
 

 New Central Hawke’s Bay Kiwis!

Enjoy Storywalk® at Nelly Jull Park
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Keeping it Central

Together we Thrive! E ora ngātahi ana! For more information visit: www.chbdc.govt.nz


